
KURE BEACH 

SHORELINE ACCESS AND PARKING 

JUNE 7, 2011 

The meeting was called to order at 5:00PM at the Town Hall with the following in attendance: 

Tony Gonsalves, Chair    Priscilla Smith, Secretary     

Jim Smith, Co-Chair     Mitch Klein       

Elaine Eisberg                  

Also present:  Chuck Keener, Council Liaison 

By motion made, seconded and carried the minutes from May meeting was adopted.    

By motion made, seconded and carried the agenda for the June meeting was adopted. 

OLD BUSINESS: 

1.  The committee still needs an additional member 

2. Four (4) pedestrian crosswalks have been completed. 

3. “P” parking signs.  The “P” parking signs have been approved by DOT.  Tony is 

presenting the estimate for these signs to Council for approval 

4. Tony is presenting to Council the estimate for the Town Logos that are needed for the 

new sign posts that will be used for all Town Signs. 

5. Tony is presenting to Council the estimate for the re-creation of the Kure Beach Logo to 

remove the wording and enlarge the picture, per the request from Beautification. 

6. The fence at Joe Eakes park will be installed after the tennis courts upgrade is complete. 

7. TDA parking map is ongoing. 

8. Corral parking waiting for DOT approval 

9. The Town Council has approved the lighting at Joe Eakes park.  Two lights will be 

installed by Progress Energy. 

10. Waiting for approval for new parking on K Ave. 

There is a joint Town Committee Chairperson meeting scheduled for June 16
th
 at the Town Hall 

at 6:00PM.   Jim Smith, Co-Chair will attend the meeting for SLAP. 

By motion made, seconded and carried, the Committee decided to hold its next meeting in 

September.  Please make a note that the July and August meetings have been cancelled. 

The meeting was adjourned at 5:30PM.  The next scheduled meeting will be on Sept. 6
th
 at 

5:00PM at the Town Hall. 

Respectfully submitted, 

Priscilla Smith 



 


